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LANGSTONE HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO. 14 OF 2024 

 
 

Failure of Eastney Ferry Road Public Slipway Port Lateral Marker 
 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that during Storm Ashley, the Port Lateral Marker marking the Eastney 

Ferry Road Slipway has collapsed and represents an underwater obstruction to small vessels. 

Remain cautious when using the slipway. 

 

Approximate Position 50°47'29.49"N   1° 1'45.50"W 

 

Coastal Partners, on behalf of Portsmouth City Council, will remove the obstruction and reestablish 

the Lateral Marker post as soon as practicable. 

 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the Masters or persons in 

charge of their vessels or craft.

 

 

R Dunford, Deputy Harbour Master 

(On Behalf B. Johnson, Harbour Manager) 

 

Harbour Office, Ferry Road,  

Hayling Island, Hampshire, PO11 0DG          28th October 2024 
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